
I have review the comments on the Hearing Board website and am amazed at the polarization and false 

information that is included. Both extremes need to compromise and try for a win-win outcome 

The clean air advocates need to forget requesting closing of all the riding areas and settle for some real 

mitigation. 

The ATV advocates need to forget there “we won’t give up one inch of riding area statement” and settle 

for some real mitigation. 

If as a first step 200 acres of riding area were closed off and vegetated, we would have some real 

mitigation and there still would be 1,195 acres to ride on.  

Those that are raising questions on the physics that attribute 75% of the pollution to the ATVs riding on 

the La Grande tract need to read the three scientific reports. We don’t need more studies. Those that 

are worried about losing their camping site need to understand that no one is proposing that. 

I urge you to try for win-win. 


